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It's YOUR Venice - get involved! 

neighborhood council  
 
September 18, 2009 
 
Congresswoman Jane Harman 
2321 E. Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3270 
El Segundo, CA 90245 
 
 
Subject: Windward Circle Postal Annex 
   
 
Dear Congresswoman: 
 
   We write to inform you that at the June 16, 2009 Board Meeting of the Venice 
Neighborhood Council, a motion was passed urging that the government acquire and use the 
Postal Annex on Windward Circle for Venice community purposes.   
 
We urge the both the  Federal and City government to work together on keeping this property for 
the community of Venice.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Newhouse, President 
Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
Cc:  Councilman Bill Rosendahl 
 secretary@veniceNC.org 


